
February 21, 2018 

The 2018 Meadville Boys Volleyball team is requesting the 

Crawford Central School Board’s approval to travel to Altoona 

High School on April 27th for a JV/Varsity match and to the State 

College Varsity tournament on April 28th.  We have participated 

in this prestigious tournament for many years and would like to 

continue to see the top competition in the state.  The cost of 

transportation to the event is estimated at $1,200.00. 

Respectfully.   

 

Ron Newman 

Varsity Boys Volleyball Coach 


